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Comments: How will this proposal potentially affect or impose upon our current access to the South Fork of the
Flathead River? Does POWDR have any ability or potential future plans for monopolizing or even attempting to
restrict, benefit from, or have any thing to do with anyone accessing the Bob Marshall Wilderness and the South
Fork? Are they going to be able to become outfitters by USFS permit, or even out-compete our existing
outfitters, to the South Fork, if any part of this proposal comes to fruition?

There is much more that the USFS needs to think through and contemplate about what this company truly
intends in the long run. Montana is being overrun by people with $$$$$ and big "Yellowstone" ideas.

Please do what's best for our resources, our culture, our splendors, and our long term residents. We know
change is here... we can either "just let it happen", or "normalize/control” it to accepted Montana standards,
based upon our common values and norms . Please contemplate how important your decision is to the people of
Seeley, Missoula County, and Montana, is.

Thank you.



